
From Lighthouse Mission, posted on Facebook, March 19: 
 
 
“ FREE Food Delivery for HOMEBOUND ELDERLY people is NOW 
AVAILABLE in BROOKHAVEN town. 
 
We are excited to announce that God has made a way during this virus 
outbreak for Lighthouse Mission volunteers to deliver FREE food to any 
Elderly Person who is Homebound & LIVES in the town of BROOKHAVEN. 
 
We have VERY limited volunteers & will do our very best to deliver as much 
food as we can for as long as we are able. 
 
It is important that you call the Mission to schedule the food deliveries:  
631-758-7584 
 
Again, we are ONLY able to deliver food to HOMEBOUND ELDERLY 
PEOPLE who live in BROOKHAVEN town at this time. 
 
If you are NOT homebound & Elderly but need food for your family or want 
to help hand out food, go to www.LIoutreach.com for a list of ALL of the 
Missions FREE daily food outreach locations. 
 
If you want to find out more about Lighthouse Mission go to 
www.LighthouseMission.com 
 
If you are able to DONATE, please visit www.LighthouseGIVE.com 
 
PLEASE REMEMBER: We understand everyone is under a lot of stress 
these days. Lighthouse Mission's staff are VOLUNTEERS -- NOT PAID 
employees. In addition, the Lighthouse Mission is NOT GOVERNMENT 
FUNDED. We operate entirely on small donations. 
	
  
So PLEASE be patient & kind to our Missionaries. We are doing our very 
best to bless YOU. We do this each day, every day, year after year, in all 
kinds of weather & sometimes dangerous conditions to simply share the 
Gospel of JESUS and feed Long Island’s poor. ” 


